



REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

 


11 April, 2021
Dear Mr. Ogunleye,
 
Application 2021/0801/P:  11 Chesterford Gardens - comment

Thank you for forwarding this application to the Neighbourhood Forum for comment.

The Forum supports the reinstatement of the front entrance door in accordance with the original design of the house (Policy SD 6).

Given that the proposal will result in some loss of residential garden land, the Forum would like to draw attention to Neighbourhood Plan Policies: 

· SD 1 to SD 5 and would request some mitigation measures, eg as advised in SD 1 iii, v, vi, vii, SD 4 vii, viii, SD 5 vii;
· BGI 1 to BGI 3.

An EV charging point might also be considered (SD 3)




Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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